
 

LSE Human Rights  

Important and exciting changes are planned for the Centre for the Study of Human Rights, 
LSE.  In Michaelmas Term 2017, the Centre will move to the Department of Sociology and be 
relaunched as LSE Human Rights.  LSE Human Rights will be the key focal point at LSE for 
interdisciplinary human rights teaching, research, and public engagement. LSE Human Rights 
will benefit considerably from the strong support and commitment of the Department of 
Sociology and other departments at LSE, including the Department of Law. LSE Human Rights 
will relocate to a new dedicated cluster space within the Department of Sociology and will 
develop further its engagement with new academic colleagues working in human rights areas. 
The new organisational structure of LSE Human Rights will improve its academic capacity to 
better meet the challenges of human rights today. The Stan Cohen Library will be housed in 
Sociology in recognition of a key founder of the Centre and renowned sociologist, the late 
Stan Cohen, a former colleague in the Department.  

Current Centre activities will continue in LSE Human Rights, and new activities are planned in 
several areas. These include the development of a new human rights Executive Masters 
programme, potentially a second Masters in Politics and Human Rights, and further high 
profile public engagement activities and research projects.  LSE Human Rights will also offer 
two new short courses in 2018 in migration and in cybersecurity, and these will join the 
existing portfolio of six short courses on international human rights, war, women’s rights, 
children’s rights, advocacy and business. LSE Human Rights will remain committed to public 
engagement, including through its highly successful public events programme, the human 
rights blog, newsletter, social media, and other planned activities. The Scholars at Risk 
programme will continue to be managed by LSE Human Rights and will expand its fundraising 
capacity to assist more scholars in the future.  Current Centre funding and research staff will 
remain in place under the umbrella of LSE Human Rights, overseen by and under the 
governance of the Department of Sociology. LSE Human Rights will have its own Strategy 
Committee, comprised of a subset of current Advisory Board members along with 
Department staff representatives and other interested collaborative partners internal to the 
LSE.  

Commenting on the relaunch of LSE Human Rights incoming Director of the LSE, Dame 
Minouche Shafik said: “During this period of escalating attacks on human rights in many parts 
of the world and on many of the freedoms we take for granted, I am delighted to affirm LSE’s 
commitment to human rights, ones that are key to LSE’s mission of international education, 
research and public engagement. I warmly support the transition of LSE Human Rights into 
the Department of Sociology, a transition that will expand its interdisciplinary activities and 
increase further the profile of human rights across and outside the School.  I look forward to 
working with LSE Human Rights colleagues and wish it every success for the future.” 
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